
 

 

 
September 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Mikayla Vaba 
State Clearinghouse 
Office of Planning and Research 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
RE: Lead Agency Contact for One San Pedro CEQA 
 
Ms. Vaba, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Ms. Jessica Frazier is no longer the point of contact for HACLA for our project One 
San Pedro for which CEQA documentation has been submitted to your office. Please update the project to include 
the following contact information: 
 
Zoe Kranemann 
Development Officer 
zoe.kranemann@hacla.org 
213.252.4215 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Geoffrey Moen  
Director 
Development Services 
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